Law School of Warbard Wnibersity,

Cambridge, Mass,

2 Oct. 1937 -

Dear Miss LeHand:

You will remember that some time ago I wrote you about
Miss Eleanor J. Townsend and her problem of continuine with the
Commission, You will be pleased to know that %éaﬁ\has been taken
care of by the new Chairmen and that she will continue in her pres-
ent post, |

Sincerely yours,

Miss Marguerite LeHand,
Vnite Epuse,
Washington, D,C,



